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Valentines Day 2022 

 

The Friends of Christ Church have organised a fun filled day on Monday. Monday will be a non 

uniform day with a suggestion of wearing red/pink because of Valentines day with a suggested 

donation of £1.  

Cakes will be on sale throughout the day for a cost of 50p. If anyone would like to contribute by 
providing cakes to sell please see the school office.  

Raffle prizes will be drawn on Monday morning and prizes given out to children (or parents at home 
time if appropriate). 

Look out for the artwork that the children have been making around the theme of love. This will be 
on display in church in the coming weeks.  



 

1 - North Tyneside Mental Health Support Team 

Hi I’m Betty, I’m a member of North Tyneside’s new Mental Health Support Team and will be based 

in Christ Church school one day a week. I’m in training to become an Education Mental Health 

Practitioner and my role is to support the well-being of the whole school, that includes the staff, the 

pupils and their families. To do this myself and the team will be offering a range of support including 

advice, workshops and training for staff, parents and carers, as well as group work and one to one 

interventions for pupils. We are keen to build a service that is right for you and would love  to meet 

you at a coffee morning on March 11th to hear your views about what is needed most and answer 

any questions you have about us. Please come along for a chat and a cuppa (and a biscuit!) in the 
hall straight after drop off. 

Dates for the diary- 

Valentines Day None Uniform- 14th February 

Break up from school for February half term on Thursday 17th February 

Return to School Monday 28th February 

World Book Day 3rd March 2022- Bedtime stories- wear PJs and bring a favourite book.  

Red Nose Day - March 18th- Further details to follow.  

Coffee Morning- March 11th 

Parents Evening- 6th April 2022 

I hope you have a lovely weekend and see you all on Monday,  

Thank you 



Mrs. Bradford 


